
The Callide state by-election is on Saturday, 18 June 2022. 
The ECQ employs temporary staff to work before, on, or after election day.    
There are a few types of jobs available and no elections experience is necessary.

Who do we hire?
You must be age 16 or older, fully vaccinated against COVID-19 and on the 
electoral roll (but you don’t have to be enrolled in Callide).
The ECQ is an inclusive employer and encourages all applications including:

• people who speak English and another language
• people with a disability
• Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

Want to know more?
Scan the QR code to find out about the sorts of jobs available, 
and how to apply.

ecq.qld.gov.au/elections/working-at-an-election

Remember, voting 
is compulsory
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